
Yen Lu Wong named recipient of Humanities Fellowship from Rockefeller
Foundation

July 27, 1979

Choreographer Yen Lu Wong, assistant professor of drama at the University of California, San Diego, has
been named a recipient of a Humanities Fellowship from the Rockefeller Foundation.

Ms. Wong will use the fellowship to work on a book about the forms of Chinese theater in America.

The nationally known dancer will be spending the month of September in Australia where she will choreograph
a new work for the One Extra Dance Company. The work will be performed at the Adelaide and Sydney dance
festivals.

During her stay in Australia, Ms. Wong will also conduct master classes for teachers and members of various
dance companies to assist them in creating contemporary works from the heritage of indigenous or traditional
material.

The trip is supported by the Theater Board, the Community Arts Board and the Aboriginal Arts Board all of
Australia.

For information contact: Paul Lowenberg, 452-3120
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